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I oppose SB 769 and strongly urge you to prevent it. Oregon voters have twice 

opposed using dogs to hunt cougars because it is cruel, inhumane, unsporting and 

not aligned with the values of the majority of Oregonians. Moreover, there is a strong 

body of research evidence that using dogs to hunt down cougars does not result in 

increased safety for people, pets or farm animals, and it does not lead to an increase 

in deer, elk or other animals. I respectfully ask that you strongly oppose SB 769. 

Thank you. 


